
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 
DATE: April 28, 2016 
 
PARDON OUR PROGRESS 
Construction in Greene County Circuit Clerk’s office Friday, April 29 and Monday, May 2 
  

Springfield, MO – Greene County Circuit Clerk Tom Barr announced today that due to 
construction, the office will only have three service windows operating for the public 
instead of the normal ten, on Friday afternoon, April 29th and Monday, May 2nd. The 
Clerk’s office is located on the second floor of the Judicial Courts Building, 1010 N. 
Boonville Ave.  
 
“I apologize to the citizens of Greene County in advance for any inconvenience they may 
encounter,” said Circuit Clerk Barr. “Additional staff will be available to assist with those 
windows, if necessary. Our office staff appreciates the public’s continued patience with 
us during this final phase of construction.” 
 
For additional information, please contact Tom Barr, Greene County Circuit Clerk, at  
417-868-4168 or via email at tom.barr@courts.mo.gov. 
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